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16/01/2025  09:18:172024/5130/P OBJ Kate H I think this would be a shame given the iconic nature of these phone boxes. They are very much on the tourist 

trail for visitors to North London who take photos outside them - I don’t think we should mess with that - much 

better to preserve them and look after them as the icons they are rather than change the use and confuse the 

conservation status.

16/01/2025  09:16:452024/5130/P COMMNT Kate H I think this would be a shame given the iconic nature of these phone boxes. They are very much on the tourist 

trail for visitors to North London who take photos outside them - I don’t think we should mess with that - much 

better to preserve them and look after them as the icons they are rather than change the use and confuse the 

conservation status.

16/01/2025  13:14:022024/5130/P OBJ Katherine Green I am a fairly long- time resident of St. George's Terrace, directly next to the phone boxes, so I see firsthand 

the public's interaction with the boxes. 

As it is, because of their location, they are often used as refuse dumps, urinals, and drug-taking venues. 

If they were to be used as arts and crafts display places they are likely to be vandalised and would soon be at 

odds with the conservation principle. 

If they are linked to a charity, however worthy, there is a possibility that they will become a focal point for 

political activism and stickering which is inappropriate in a residential area. If the charity ceases to exist, then 

maintenance will end and the process would have to be re-examined. 

They are very much a feature of the conservation area and thousands of tourists stop to take their selfies 

there. They should be left as locked red booths and should be maintained in their context as an important 

architectural fixture of the neighbourhood.
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